
we now have a new web page for Erasmus students who plan to come and study at the School of 
Modern Languages at the University of Bristol.  
 
The new link is:<http://www.bris.ac.uk/sml/courses/undergraduate/erasmus-in>  
 
Students can download the Study Guides on the web page to find information about the courses 
they can take here.   Before completing their learning agreements, students should consult these 
documents for guidance. 


